
Learning Village, the immersive play-and-learn facility in STAR Campus, welcomes back visitors aged 7

and below to the interactive miniature city run by kids. They can, once again, think, role-play and

enjoy all kinds of jobs like being a firefighter, doctor, chef, teacher, grocer, photographer, and so much

more! The indoor themed edutainment center caters to the ever-curious mind of children by offering a

small model of the outside world they can explore, discover and play.

Before reopening, hygiene and safety measures that meet public health requirements were put in place

so children can enjoy a day of fun and learning in a safe environment. Some of these safety protocols

include fully vaccinated staff, deep cleaning, use of masks, and social distancing in queuing and

common areas. The Learning Village is open to all (even non-SISC students) from Tuesday to Friday, 

8 am to 5 pm. Every Monday, it will be open for SISC students only. To reserve, please contact 825-6374

local 100 and look for Ms. Hazel de Guzman. 

LEARNING VILLAGE REOPENS DOOR TO
LEARNING AND FUN
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SCHOOL HOLDS FIRST FACE-TO-FACE
EARTHQUAKE DRILL SINCE PANDEMIC

When the school bell started to ring last December 7, 2022, Preschool, Grade School and High School

students in Luxembourg, STAR, and Munich Campuses dropped on the floor and covered their heads. A

minute later, when the bell stopped, all the students started out from their classrooms covering their

heads with their arms, and gathered at the open field where respective class advisers checked if all

were safely evacuated. The students were preparing in the event of an earthquake to ensure that the

disaster countermeasures learned before were not forgotten.

The earthquake drill was conducted to teach Southville International School and Colleges (SISC)

students, teachers and staff how to respond to the complications of an actual earthquake, and to

evaluate how well all parts of the school’s emergency plan work together. Prior to the drill, the

teachers already discussed and demonstrated the procedures with the students. Of all earthquake

preparedness measures, earthquake drills are the most important because earthquakes strike without 
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warning. During a damaging earthquake, everyone in SISC already knows the life-protecting actions to

be done immediately and how to react appropriately.



Midyear Institutional Survey Academic Year 2022 - 2023

INSTITUTIONAL SURVEY LEADS TO
IMPROVEMENT

SISC is a firm believer that educating a child is a collaborative effort between the home and the school.

Just like you, SISC wants what is best for your child in terms of growing in knowledge and in values. We

value parent comments and suggestions that improve the learning experiences of a child.

It is in view of our shared goal that SISC is conducting the Institutional Survey for parents and students.

Please answer the Institutional Survey Form for Parents and Students linked to this bulletin so the

school will know how it is doing and what more it can do to help your children achieve their potentials

and become movers of society. Together, we can make a difference.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFhbwA2SAzJgICuNy1ELsb2hbx1fjz0rdONJBxa8KC_GGwtQ/viewform


HEALTH ADVISORY
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